K/1 News

September 2¢, 2012

Thahk You SO much for your contihued support in helping
us reinforce the mornhing routines of having the children
empty their baCkpacks, and plaCing their book pbags and
folders ih the CorreCt bins.

Kinder parents our aCademic time begihs promptly at 7:50.
Please be sure that your Child is here oh time SO that our
day Cah begin ahd they do nhot miss a minute Of this valuable
learnhing time!

Kihders are busy learhing the sounds of the alphabet. We
call them alpha-friends. Please ask your child what friends
he/she has learhed SO far.

First graders are busy learhing to solve subtraCtion
problems ahd the strategies to use. They may heed some
support with their subtraction homework.

We are KiCking off the Fall Season....if you Cah please send
in ah apple of your choice by this Wednhesday. We will be
using these apples for science, art, math, ahd apple tasting!
If you want to senhd in any apple yummies, for Snack this
week pleeese doi@



We are so excited to be making our kf1 anhual Class T-
shirtstt The childrenh have already desighed them ahd how
we are ready to order!! PLEASE SEND IN FIVE
DOLLARS. (Cash is the easiest ahd quiCkest way for us to
pay the vehdor.) (e are tryihg to get them before our field
trip!t

Thahks SO much!!



